NASSGAP Program Committee Meeting

2007 Fall Conference, 
Park City, Utah
October 21 – 24, 2007

	Date
	
	Time
	
	Dial-In Number 

and Code

	Tuesday, August 14, 2007
	
	3:30 Central Time
	
	(866) 685-1580
5157253404 #


	Project Group

	Site Chair: Lynda Reid
Program Chair: Julie Leeper
Committee Members: Bart Astor, Ritchie Morrow, Dave Hughes, Rachelle Sharpe, Karen Misjak
Immediate Past Chair:  Stephanie Butler
NASSGAP President: Mary Ann Welch
NASSGAP Treasurer: Lee Andes


	Agenda for August 14 Meeting

	1. Review Draft Agenda
2. Addition of WICHE – Pat McDonough Expenses if Available

3. Did Announcement Go out to Membership?

4. Casual Dress

5. Darby Binder Request

6. Other Business

	Notes from Meeting

	Attending:  Julie Leeper, Mary Ann Welch, Ritchie Morrow, Marilyn Cargill, Bart Astor, David Hughes, Lynda Reid
Notes:  Bart has been in touch with WICHE about the presentation of the report “State Grant Aid and Its Effects on Students’ College Choices” by Patricia McDonough.  WICHE will send either Dolores Mize or Demi Michelau to Conference -- each of whom were contributors to the study.  Bart also has been in touch with Patricia McDonough and believes she will be able to attend and make a presentation about her report.  Bart will continue to stay in touch with Pat and will discuss details of her attendance.

The Committee agreed that Pat’s presentation should be scheduled for 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 23.  The State Tracker/Outreach presentation by UHEAA staff will be moved to 8:30 a.m. on Wednesday, October 24.

Mary Ann has not heard definitely from Jeff Baker as to whether he will be able to attend the Conference.  She will check back with him.  If he is unable to attend, we will try to set up a telephone conference with him during the Conference.

Committee members agreed that casual attire will be appropriate for the Conference.  Lynda and Julie will be sure that everyone is aware of this.

Discussion was held concerning allowing vendors to provide information to Conference attendees.  All agreed that this is not a good idea, and Mary Ann agreed to contact Darby Binder to decline the offer to provide Rapid Guides to participants.

Lynda sent information to the NASSGAP membership about the Fall Conference including the draft agenda.  
A quick review was made of the registration form.  The Committee recommended moving the sentence currently above the box for meal information and placing it inside the box for clarity.  Lynda will rework the registration form and get it out to the membership.
Scheduled next meeting for August 21, 2007, at 3:30 p.m. Central time.
Assignments for Next Meeting:

· Julie – Update Draft Agenda and send it to Committee Members.
· Bart – Work out travel details with Pat McDonough. 

· Mary Ann – Contact Jeff Baker and see if we can get a final answer as to whether or not he will be able to attend the Conference.

· Julie / Lynda – Include information about casual attire for the Conference when sending information to NASSGAP members and presenters.

· Lynda – Send registration form to NASSGAP members and place the form on the NASSGAP website.

· Julie / Lynda – Wok together on timing of announcements to members.  

· Lynda – Include weather information in correspondence to NASSGAP members.  

· Julie / Lynda – Get together to discuss budget issues and report back to Committee.


